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Accessibility Barrier or Support for St. Mary’s School  

Reporting Form 
 

St. Mary’s School is committed to learn about the specific barriers or helpful supports 
that people encounter when they are trying to access a school program, building, or 
school information or receive a service or support.  
 
The St. Mary’s School Accessibility Committee will review your feedback during our 
quarterly meetings and will use all information for the revision of future accessibility 
planning. If you need an accommodation for your child or if this is an urgent matter, 
please contact the school directly.  
 

1. Please provide the date and the barrier or support that was experienced.  
 
 

2. Please provide the specific location the barrier or support was experienced.  
 
 

3. What were you or someone you know trying to access?  
 
 
 
 
 

4. Please provide accessibility barrier or support details (be as specific as possible).  
 
 
 
 
 

 
5. Do you have any recommendations for what would make it better?  

 
 
 
 
 

mailto:jschroeder@cispg.ca


6. Attach any additional information (list attachments here ie. Video, voice 
recording, photos etc.) 
 

 
 

 
 
 

7. Do you wish to be contacted about your response?  (Please circle) Yes      No   
 
If yes, please provide your name and e-mail or phone number. Responses will be 
checked at quarterly meetings.  
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Thank you for taking the time to provide your valuable input!  
 
St. Mary’s School Accessibility Committee 


